2018-2019 PIPOA Compliance Committee Meeting
October 10, 2018
Meeting Minutes

The 2018-2019 PIPOA Compliance Committee held their October committee meeting on October 10th, 2018, at the Schlitterbahn.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm, with all seven committee members present.
Several members gave very well-thought-out comments to the committee.
A motion was made concerning a new Proposal for the PIPOA Complaint Process was made and seconded. After a lengthy discussion, this motioned was past.
A second motion was made and seconded concerning an updated PIPOA Property Non-Compliance Notification Process. This motion was discussed, and it was decided to table until next meeting.
Committee discussed the possibility of using Article 46 in the POA Board Policy Manual as a pattern for our final report to the board for their consideration. Not to use much or any of the present Article 46 language but only to use as a format for report. This discussion was also tabled until next meeting.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm

Committee Chairman
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